
 

 

  
                                                    

 
 

   

 

                                                                                     11th March 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

                     Mrs Rhodes and Mrs Jukes have attended an “Outdoor Play” 

course and have come back with lots of wonderful and exciting ideas. 

Staff will be completing an action plan and are hoping that the project 

will be completed by July of this year. 

We would like to involve parents in the project so are looking for 

volunteers and donations of resources and equipment. A list of what we 

will need will be displayed next week. 

 

To further develop this project we will be holding an “Arts Week” during 

the week beginning 18th April, children will take part in dance sessions, 

clay pot making and looking at and recreating famous artists work, we 

hope to have “visiting artist” and will be approaching the Ruskin Centre 

for any help they may be able to give us. We will create “art” that can be 

displayed in our outdoor area. 

  

If parents can help during this week with personal skills; or connections 

that they may have to possible resources or artists then please see Mrs 

Perigo. 

 

Please note:  

Change of date for Dad’s Stay and Play is now during the session on 

Thursday 19th May, we hope this gives Dad’s enough time to book time off 

work if they want to attend this session. 

 

We will not open afternoon Pre-school until 1 pm on Thursday 24th March, 

morning session remains the same. 

 

A second Kinetic Letters presentation by Mrs Price will take place on 

Tuesday 15th March at 12.30 in the Reception class. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 
The Pre-school Team 

 

 
Pre-school Manager: H Perigo 
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